IN COMMITTEE

May 24, 2018

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:
The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Wednesday, May 16, 2018, considered a
COMMUNICATION, Mayor Mitchell, to City Council, submitting AN ORDER authorizing
three school bus contracts in excess of three years’ duration. (Ref*d 4/26/18)
On motion by Councillor Abreu and seconded by Councillor Dunn, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council ADOPTION of AN ORDER authorizing three school bus
contracts in excess of three years’ duration. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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